
 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

October 23, 2023 

Kansas Corporation Commission 

Attn: Secretary, Lynn Retz  

1500 SW Arrowhead Road 

Topeka, Kansas 66604 

 

 

RE: - Telecom Management, Inc. dba Pioneer Telephone – Request to Withdraw its Certificate of 

Convenience 

 

 

Dear Ms. Retz: 

 

Telecom Management, Inc. dba Pioneer Telephone was approved on June 23, 2004, for a Certificate of 

Convenience in Docket No 04-TIMC-1129-COC. As of December 31, 2022, Telecom Management, Inc. 

dba Pioneer Telephone has no telecommunications customers or operations in Kansas and is not offering any 

services to any Kansas customers. For these reasons, we request that the Commission cancel the registration, 

as well as any tariffs, on file as soon as possible. A customer notice is not necessary as there are no 

customers in service. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, or if further action is required, please contact me at (407) 

794-3488 or regulatory@csilongwood.com. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Mark Lammert 

Mark Lammert 

Attorney-in-Fact 

Telecom Management, Inc. dba Pioneer Telephone 
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